Human Services Committee Meeting
October 7, 2019 1:00pm
Truro Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at 1:00pm.

Members attending: Marty Thomas, Rich Wood, Salie Tighe, Madi
Cordeiro, Pat Wheeler

One guest attended; We welcomed Martha Nagy.

The minutes from the last meeting were approved with no corrections.

New Officers were nominated and approved.

Chairperson: Marty Thomas

Secretary: Pat Wheeler

Representative from Finance Committee: Richard Wood
Members at large: Salie Tighe, Madie Cordeiro

Liaison from Selectmen: Kristin Reed, kreed @truro-ma.gov

The Committee agreed to assume level funding mandate as we have not
heard from the Board of Finance as yet. We also analyzed our packages
for deficiencies and suggested sending a more firm letter of instruction next
year.

Plan for mailing:

RFP’s will be mailed earlier than last year.

Due date will be 4:00pm November 22nd.

Distribution of RFPs to Committee members will be at November 25th
meeting.

Allocation of funds meeting will be December at 1:00

Marty will update documents and email for proofing.
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Recording Secretary, Human Services Committee
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